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We appreciate this opportunity to offer this submission to the Peacebuilding Commission’s 
Ministerial Meeting. For All Moonkind wholeheartedly supports the Secretary-General’s New 
Agenda for Peace. We believe the ideal starting point, where States can find common cause, and 
which should be addressed as a matter of priority at the Summit of the Future in 2024, is the 
recognition and protection of cultural heritage in outer space (“space heritage”).  
  
Space heritage encompasses traces of human existence that occur beyond Earth. This heritage 
represents the culmination of centuries of human collaboration across different cultures and 
communities. Every culture 
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